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NATIONAL TRAINING FUND
September 7,2012

Mr. Mike Rorex
Ad ministrator / Coordinator
IUOE Local 150
19800 W. South Arsenal Road
Wilmington, lL 60481

Dear Sir and Brother:

I am writing to express my thanks for your contributions and those of your
staff to the success of the National Training Fund 2012 North-Central
Region H&P Training, Safety and Health Conference.

We recently completed the entire series of regional meetings. The
discussion we had at Local 150's training center was representative of all
of our meetings. The NTF staff has a better understanding of what we
should be doing to help local training programs and we will be following up
with what we learned.

By hosting the meeting and helping with hotel arrangements, you took
over a big burden for planning the event.

I know that you share the NTF's high expectations for training standards
and I am glad we had an opportunity for a frank and open conversation
about IUOE training.

Again, your time and energy were much appreciated.

Fraternally,

Jeffrey R. Vincent
Executive Director
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